Superintendent Leonard Whalen: Board Report for January 22, 2018
Items of interest (not all-inclusive) since our December 18, 2017 Board Meeting:

The month of December ended well through the holidays. Upon school resuming in the New Year we were off to a good start until the weather slowed us down for 4 consecutive days. We’re looking forward to getting back into a routine hopefully and having a few good winter months. This is a shorter report than normal due to the holiday break. 

Wed. Dec. 20th:	- Briefly visited some of the Elementary Professional Development activities. The PD was highly regarded by many of the staff with some saying it was the best they’d been a part of.  
Thur. Dec. 21st:	- Attended Varsity Boys Basketball Game in Union County
Fri. Dec. 22nd:	- Attended Varsity Boys Basketball Game in Union County
Tue. Jan. 2nd:	- Briefly visited some of the HS Professional Development activities
	- Attended Varsity Boys Home Basketball Game vs. Caldwell County
Thur. Jan. 4th:	- Attended Mule Day planning meeting at City Hall
Tue. Jan. 9th:	- Attended D.S. Rotary Meeting
	- Attended D.S. Chamber of Commerce Meeting
Fri. Jan. 12th – Thur. Jan. 18th:  Closed due to snow (*15th MLK Holiday, worked on snow removal daily)

On the radar for the coming month:
- Continue to be active and accessible around our schools and attend multiple after school and community activities
- Continue Strategic Planning Team Meetings
- Conduct regularly scheduled Principal and Administrator Meetings as scheduled
- Attend Rotary and Chamber Meetings and WKEC Co-op Meetings as scheduled
- Attend Legislative Education Advocacy Days in Frankfort on Jan. 31/Feb.1
- Conduct Focus Group Luncheons for various groups in the end of January/Early Feb.
[bookmark: _GoBack]- Attend AASA Convention in Nashville in mid-Feb.


